Turner Construction Company
May 9, 2012
Charlie Spero 
American Roll-Up Door Co.
211 Pride Road
Tampa, Florida 33619
Dear Charlie,
Your outstanding accomplishments on Semonole Hard Rock deserve recognition throughout the construction Industry. Projects are generally recognized overall and Turner Construction Company will be submitting this project in the 2012 ABC Excellence in Construction Awards.
Due to your involvement with this project, we invite you to submit an entry in the 2012 ABC Excellence in Construction Awards competition for this project in your specific trade category. You must be an ABC member to submit an entry.
As a general contractor, we strongly encourage you to participate in the ABC “Excellence in Construction” program. We fully support your entry and will be available to answer any questions you may have throughout your entry creation process.
We look forward to seeing you at the awards banquet!
Sincerely,
Chuck Brandt 
Project Executive 
Turner Construction Company
[bookmark: _GoBack]
